
 The Chemours Company 
Fayetteville Works 
22828 NC Highway 87 W 
Fayetteville, NC  28306  

 

  

November 4, 2019 

Sheila Holman 
Assistant Secretary for the Environment 
1601 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-1601 
sheila.holman@ncdenr.gov 
 
Kemp Burdette 
Cape Fear River Watch 
617 Surry Street 
Wilmington, NC 28401 
(910) 762-5606 
kemp@cfrw.us 
 

Re: Cape Fear River PFAS Loading Reduction Plan - Supplemental Information 
Report 

Dear Ms. Holman and Mr. Burdette,  

On August 26, 2019, Chemours submitted the Cape Fear River PFAS Loading Reduction 
Plan, pursuant to paragraph 12 of the Consent Order entered by the Superior Court for Bladen 
County on February 25, 2019.  The enclosed Supplemental Information Report, prepared by 
Geosyntec Consultants of NC, P.C. (Geosyntec) and Parsons of NC (Parsons), provides 
supplemental information to support the evaluation of remedial options to reduce loadings of 
PFAS originating from the Chemours Fayetteville Works Site (the Site) to surface waters 
surrounding the Site including the Cape Fear River, Willis Creek, Georgia Branch Creek and Old 
Outfall 002.  As with the August 26 submission, Chemours is simultaneously transmitting this 
submission to downstream public water utilities. 
  
  

Sincerely, 

 
Brian D. Long 
Plant Manager 
Chemours – Fayetteville Works 
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Enclosure 

Cape Fear River PFAS Loading Reduction Plan - Supplemental Information Report 

 

Cc:  

William F. Lane, DEQ 

Francisco Benzoni, NC DOJ 

Michael Abraczinskas, DAQ 

Michael Scott, DWM 

Linda Culpepper, DWR 

David C. Shelton, Chemours 

John F. Savarese, WLRK 

Geoff Gisler, SELC 

Downstream Public Water Utilities 

  
 


